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Top Teens of America, in conjunction with Top Ladies of Distinction, Inc., to Host a Virtual 

National Walk for St. Jude 
 

HOUSTON, Texas – May 13, 2020 – Top Teens of America, a national youth leadership program 
sponsored by the Top Ladies of Distinction, Inc., will host a nationwide walk for St. Jude 
Children’s Research Hospital on May 16, 2020.  
 
The Walk for St. Jude is an annual fundraiser sponsored by Top Teens of America. This year, 
communities across the nation are asked to walk in a safe space, or in place, for St. Jude.  
 
“While during this time, our teens – and all of us – are taking additional precautions, they are 
also still delivering some amazing community service programs, like the upcoming virtual walk,” 
said Lady Sharon J. Beard, National President of the Top Ladies of Distinction, Inc. (the parent 
organization of Top Teens of America). 
 
“Top Teens of America are wrapping up their school year, some are preparing for graduations 
and others are setting their schedules for a new kind of summer, all while sheltering in place,” 
said Teen Amari Venzor, National Top Teens of America President. “But we are all dedicated to 
making this year’s campaign a tremendous success. To that end, we have a goal of raising 
$30,000 this year.” 
 
“This is a program that is near and dear to our Top Teens,” said Lady Mavis Merritt, national St. 
Jude Walk chair. “Every year, they work diligently to raise funds for this worthy organization. 
While the logistics of this year’s walk is different, their sentiment and energy have not 
diminished. It’s going to be an exciting day.” 
 
For more information on Top Teens of America and Top Ladies of Distinction, Inc., please visit 
tlodinc.org or email info@tlodinc.org. 
 
 


